
 

 

 

26th February, 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Parent View Survey & Easter Celebration of the Word 

I hope this letter finds you well.  

Parent View Survey: 

You may remember that the focus of Children’s Mental Health Awareness week was “Your Voice Matters.” As part of this 
theme we have been working with our children to obtain their views about school life, focussing on areas such as curriculum, 
behaviour, safeguarding and well-being. We would now also like to hear the views of yourselves, our parents and carers, and 
invite you to complete an on-line survey to gather your views about St Paul’s.  We very much value your partnership, and pride 
ourselves on the positive relationships we have with you.  The online survey on the link below will give you an opportunity to 
formally submit your views.  I invite you to complete the survey by Wednesday 27th March, 2024. 

https://forms.office.com/e/xL32mVz5f4 

As this survey is going out to all parents and carers of Bishop Hogarth Catholic Multi Academy Trust, when you complete the 

survey it is important you choose the correct school from the dropdown list in Question 1. 

The purpose of the survey is to ensure that all parents and carers have an opportunity to submit their views.  Your responses 

will contribute to our school self-evaluation and will be most useful. “Your Voice Matters.” If you would like a paper copy of 

the survey then there are some copies available in the school porch. 

Easter Celebration of the Word: 

During the Autumn Term, we enjoyed welcoming families to join the children for class liturgical prayer. (We have now been 

asked to change the wording we use to describe this prayerful time, and rename it as Celebration of the Word.)                    

We would like to invite you in to school to join your child’s class for their Easter Celebration of the Word on the following 

dates and times. We will need to restrict the number of visitors to 2 per family. 

Monday 25th March            2.40pm – Nursery and Reception 

Tuesday 26th March            2.40pm – Year 1 and Year 2 

Wednesday 27th March      9.10am – Year 3 and Year 4 

Thursday 28th March           2.40pm – Year 5 and Year 6 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like to discuss anything further. Thank you for your continued support and 
partnership. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sheena Sinclair                                                                                                                                                                                                    
Head Teacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/xL32mVz5f4

